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“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me 

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence. 
 
 
 

REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ 

email: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk 

Telephone: 01952 327170 

Kitchen: 01952 327257 

Nursery:  01952 327253 
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            11th November 2019 
 
Dear Parents of Year 5 and Year 6 Children 
 
The children in Year 5 and Year 6 will be taking part in Carol Singing for this year’s Christmas Celebration on 
Monday 16th December. The children are learning a selection of traditional carols and some that are more 
modern. Adults are invited into school from 5.50pm for some mulled wine and minced pies which will be followed 
by the carol concert at approximately 6pm.   
  
We would be grateful if your child can arrive at the school hall for 5.50pm.  We would expect the event to last  
for approximately three quarters of an hour. 
  
We understand that this is a very busy time of year for all of you, but feel it would be a nice way of starting 
the holiday season. We are sure it will be an evening to remember.  
  
Thank you  
 

 
Claire Whiting 
Headteacher 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 

REPLY SLIP 
YEAR 5/6 CAROL SINGING 

 
 
My child ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. will be able to attend the 
Year 5/6 Carol Singing event on Monday 16th December 2019. 
 
 
They will arrive at the school hall at 5.50pm……… 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….  
 
 
Child’s Class…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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